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Here in Indiana we are preparing for our Poetry Society of Indiana (PSI) Annual 

Poetry Contest, which runs from July 1st to September 1st.  There are a total of 23 

Categories including a Memorial Award for our members who have passed.  

Contest Brochures are available on our website: poetrysocietyofindiana.org, or by 

contacting our Contest Director, Chuck Kellum at crkellum@yahoo.com.   

Winners will be announced and celebrated during our Fall Rendezvous the 

weekend of October 29 – 31, 2021.  This event will be held electronically via Zoom 

with Registration Forms available also on our website. At this time, we are 

including on the Agenda with other presentations our Keynote Presenter (TBD), a 

writing workshop conducted by our very own Premier Poet, Sarah E. Morin, a 

celebration of our members’ publications during this past year, and the creation 

of a Collaborative Poem with contributions by the participants, which will be 

published in our Ink to Paper anthology at the end of the year. 

We send Congratulations to all our PSI members who placed in the NFSPS 

National Poetry Contest this summer. You make us proud carrying the Hoosier 

banner! 
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